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Newsletter Friday 13th November 2020 Our Christian value this half term is ôPeaceõ 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day 2 minute silence on 11.11.20 at 11am                                       
Following on from all our remembrance activities last week, the whole school gathered on 
the field to mark the 2 minute Act of Remembrance. A huge thank you to Abigail and 
Tomõs Mum who played ôThe Last Postõ on her cornet for us. 

Working with 
Premier Inn at 
Catterick to   
support the Poppy 
Appeal ðpictured 
below is Mrs   
Reynolds with staff 
from Premier Inn 
who supplied our 
poppies to sell this 
year. 

Supporting Children in 
Need Thank you for your 
donationsð we raised Ã120.  
We have had great fun 
wearing our own clothes and 
researching the charities 
supported by Children in 
Need. A highlight of the 
day - the surprise    Pudsey 
cakes made by our cook,  
Danielle. 
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